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Giving Update 

Budget to date: $187, 979 

Income to date: $131, 647 

Needed: $56, 332 

 

 

Visit blumenortchurch.com/donate for details or 

scan this QR code to donate with a credit card. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Worship Leader: Kim Derksen 

Speaker: Gerry Giesbrecht 

Song Leader: Harley Dyck 

Offertory: Wes Klippenstein 

 

Date: June 9, 2024 

 

 

Community Announcements 

-Rev your engines and shine those tractors 
because it’s time for Eden Foundation’s annual 
Tractor Trek! On July 13th at the Emmanuel 
Mennonite Church in Winkler, join us at 11 am for 
a community BBQ by Gardenland Co-op, and 
vintage tractor show and shine, all in support of 
Eden’s mental health programs. 
Call Events Coordinator Quinn at 204-325-5355 or 
email her at quinn.friesen@edenhealthcare.ca for 
more event information. 
Let’s come together to drive change and support 
mental health care in southern Manitoba. 
 
-Mennonite Disaster Service (MDS) 
Please see the bulletin board for the latest 
volunteer opportunities!  
 
-YFC Altona Summer Fundraiser BBQs are 
happening every Wednesday throughout the 
summer 11:30am to 1:00pm at SV Coop Food 
store. All proceeds support YFC Altona programs. 
 
 
 
 

 

Office - Lori Miller – blumenortmc@gmail.com 
Church Rentals – Megan Hildebrandt – 204-216-0996 

  

  Youth Pastor- Gerry Giesbrecht –gerry.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

Box 457 Gretna, MB R0G 0V0 

Phone: 204-327-5208 

 

 

Church Calendar 
June 16 – Matt Giesbrecht/Church Picnic 

June 23 – Mike Giesbrecht/Communion 

June 30 – Ryan Thiessen (video) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

         

 

 

 

Mission Statement 

We, the Blumenort Mennonite Church, commit to 

worship God with our lives, enabled by the Holy 

Spirit to follow the example of Jesus the Christ. 

Prayer list– Werner & Marlene Ens, Zelma Fehr 

 Eva Schellenberg, Char Klassen 

Missions - Kendra Fehr, Ryan Thiessen,  

Joshua Dyck (CCBR) Murray & Carol Honsberger, 

Eagles Wings Children’s Village, Pembina Valley 

Youth Hockey League Ministry (Riley Martens) 

mailto:blumenortmc@gmail.com
mailto:gerry.bmcpastor@gmail.com
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Prayer for the Week 

Loving God, thank you for Jesus and the hope of 
salvation that we have. May we wait on you with 

expectancy and hope. Amen. 

 

Prayer & Praise 

-Eva Schellenberg came home on Thursday. She is 
still weak, and we want to continue to uphold her 
in our prayers. 
 

Church Announcements 

-Our Annual Church Picnic will be happening this 
coming Sunday, June 16th at the Church with a 
barbecue lunch provided by the food committee 
to follow.  Please bring a lawn chair or blanket to 
sit on as we plan to be outside. 
Also, a reminder that there is no Sunday School on 
this day.  
 
-We are excited to announce our VBS theme this 
year! “Breaker Rock Beach” is coming to BMC 
where children will learn about God’s rock-solid 
truth in a world of shifting sands. Romans 12:2. 
This will be happening July 1-5, 6:30-8:30 pm 
  
Cassie is still looking for more volunteers, so 
please contact her if you are interested at 204-332-
0807. 
 
 
-Remembering God's faithfulness over 100 years 
April 14, 2025, marks the 100th anniversary of 
Blumenort Mennonite Church. 
As a congregation, we want to mark the occasion 
in a number of ways. Church council is looking for 
individuals who like to plan events, organize food, 
pray, and research history and faith stories to 
prepare for a celebration in Jun/July 2025. Our 
first planning meeting will be held right after lunch 
next Sunday, Jun 16 during church picnic. If you 
have any interest, please join us! 
 
-We will partake in communion on June 23.  
 
 
 

 

 
June 9th, 2024 

   
 

Welcome & Announcements 

Call to Worship 

Worship in Song 

Scripture: Psalm 27:14, Isaiah 40:31 

Congregational Prayer 

Offertory 

Worship in Song 

Message- “Waiting on the Lord”  

Closing Song 

Benediction 

 
       

 
 

Youth (Grades 7-12) Calendar: 

 

June 12 – Grade 6’s invited. Youth Windup at BMC. 

 

After Hours for Senior Highs (Grade 9-12): 

 

June 28 – Windup, Details TBA. 7pm-10:30pm 

 

Deacon Ministry 

-Seth & Erica Klassen – 384-7384, 332-1690 

-John & Esther Falk – 362-1597, 362-2864, 

 (H) 327-5358 

-Kevin & Helen Krahn – 324-4395, 304-1521,  

(H) 327-5448  

We invite you to contact us anytime if you have 

prayer requests, need someone to talk to would like 

a visit, or have anything specific we can help with.  

 
Verse for the Week 

 
“I waited patiently for the Lord; he turned to me and 

heard my cry.” – Psalm 40:1 NIV 

 
 
 
 

-From the office – If you or someone you know from 
our congregation is graduating from a post-
secondary school this year, please email the church 
office at blumenortmc@gmail.com   
 
 
-Opportunity to pray for MCI 
-MCI extends a warm invitation to join them in the 
“Campus Prayer Event” which is happening 
TODAY, between 4:00-8:00 pm (come & go) 

This self-guided prayer walk is an opportunity for 

supporters of MCI to wrap the school, students, 

faculty, campus, and our wider community in 

prayer. Specific prayer requests for the school will 

be posted around the building to guide you as you 

pray for MCI. 
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